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June 2, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools family,

We hope everyone is enjoying the last week of school. We wanted to share with you part one of
a two part celebration video series we put together to highlight some of the great things that
happened this year in our district. Instead of a May town hall zoom webinar, we thought it would
benefit families to hear from our buildings and departments directly sharing some great
moments from this past year. We hope you enjoy the video and look for part two coming in a few
days.

CCS Administration
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